
Friday 15th March

Attendance

Week Ending 15.03.2019

R 93.1

Y1 96.3

Y2 ME 97.3

Y2HS 96.00

Y3 JS 100

Y3CH 100

Y4 97

Y5 90.3

Y6 96.6

Whole 

School 

(weekly) 

95.8

Whole 

School

(Sept to 

date)

96.5

Target 97%

Dates for your  Diary

Monday 25th March 
– EYFS Mothers Day 
assembly 2.30pm
Monday 25th March 
– Easter Bingo
Tuesday 26th March 
– Quidditch KS2
Thursday 28th March 
2.45pm – Parent 
meeting –current 
school reports
Thursday 28th March 
– Easter holidays

Parent Meeting 

Following various school events we have been asking for parents to complete 
questionnaires to give the school some feedback on improvements that may 
be required and what we are doing well. The most recent questionnaires are 
parents asking for further understanding and clarification on the school reports 
we send home at the end of each term.

Therefore, we would like to invite you to attend a short meeting on Thursday 
28th March at 2.45pm at Forest Gate Academy.  This will be a chance to have 
the reports explained and a chance for you to ask any questions. 

Thank you again to all our parents who have completed feedback 
questionnaires and we look forward to seeing you on the 28th!

Thank you to all the parents for attending the Reading Week assembly last week and for 

the positive and constructive feedback we received on your parent questionnaires. It was 

a delight to share the activities and photos from World Book Day and Reading Week. We 

hope you enjoyed collecting your free book at the assembly for you to read with your 

child. We were amazed at the number of children who took part in the “Share A Story 

Challenge” and the extra information from parents about the different ways their child 

achieved the challenges. All the children who returned the challenge sheets were entered 

into a prize draw and the winners received books and vouchers as a reward. 

This week we have celebrated Comic Relief and we will donate all the funds raised by 

the sale of red noses to this worthy cause. Thank you to everyone who donated 

chocolate and Easter Eggs as part of Mad Hatter’s Day. These donations will be used at 

our Easter bingo event in the last week of term.

As always, your generosity and support for the school is greatly appreciated. Many 

Thanks

Miss Edwards

Nursery Cooking Club

Nursery cooking club have been 

baking up lot of treats. This week 

they made gingerbread men after 

having the story read to them. But 

don’t worry our gingerbread men 

did not run away!



School Values & Stars of the Week

Nursery = Alanah Collins & Samir Mozeyek

Rec = Conor Jarman & Brooklun Jackson

Y1CW = Maddox Hanson & Ella Christie

Y2ME = Jake Soakell-Williams & Lowell Edwards

Y2HS= Amelia-Jean Ward & Mia Marsland

Y3 JS = Lillie Seatree & Theo Boswell

Y3CH = Leo Christie & Macey McKenna

Y4 = Isabelle Holt-Aikenhead & Joshua Smith

Y5 = Caitlin Soakell-Williams & Mason Sewell 

Y6 = Aaliyah Horton & Caitlin Dobson
our

Year 5

On Tuesday morning, Year 5 were visited by an alien call Mr Hhhheeeee. He 
came to explain why he wanted to take over the planet and what his intensions 
were. He explained that his planet was dying and he needed to relocate to 
Earth. The children asked him a series of questions. They used this learning to 
write an introductory paragraph to their ‘How to Catch a Space Alien’ 
instructional text.

Mad Hatters 

Share a Story Challenge Winners

1st prize – Ellise Riley

Runners up – Eva Greenhalgh and Jacob Ochocki

Well done!!

Terrific Time Keepers

The whole school

Well Done !!


